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   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

 

Aren Tonstad 11/5 

Jean Osborne 11/12 

Carol Greene 11/15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading this 

at ECO and would   

prefer to    receive via 

email please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 210 Open House ~ 

Monday 11/11 1pm-3pm 

 November Bag Sale 

Thursday 11/21-23 

 Watch for Black Friday 

Specials! 

 Lead Volunteer meeting 

Friday 11/8/24 at 8:30am 

at ECO 

 ECO Board Meeting 

Monday 11/18/24 via 

zoom and in person at 

ECO at 6:30pm 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Shampoo/conditioner 

 Toilet paper 

 Deodorant 

 Toothpaste 

 Canned Soups 

 Ramen noodles 

 Boxed dinners 

 Canned pasta 

 Peanut butter 

 Rice sides 

 Cereal 

Did you know ECO can accept 

fresh and frozen items?  If you see 

a good sale on an item consider 

picking up a few for the pantry! 

 

Happy Halloween!  Apologies for not getting      

Monday Morning News out on a regular basis.      

October was a whirlwind month.  Thank you to Over 

the Vines for hosting ECO’s 3rd annual Wine Walk.  

We had great weather, lots of fun and fantastic music 

provided by Lounge Lizzards/Kristin Johnston.  Over 

$14,000 was raised for our Youth Hunger Programs!! 

Great things are happening in the Thrift Store.  Lately 

sales have been ranging from $900-$1200 daily!  That 

is amazing!!  Departments have been very creative 

with the sales ideas.  The book department ran a bag 

sale from October 10th-19th.  Thirty two bags of 

books were sold (250-500 individual books) with 

sales    totaling $192! 

Vintage clothing sales at ECO, Feels Like Home and 

on ETSY are doing great.  We have implemented the 

discount rotation at Feels Like Home that we have at 

the main Thrift Store.  If you haven’t checked out 

Feels Like Home lately you need too!  Amy is    

keeping the store fresh with product changing out 

regularly.  If you are looking for dips, soup mixes, or 

cheesecake mixes for the holidays or for a great treat 

you need to try the mixes at Feels Like Home.  We 

will also be introducing new gift items at Feels Like 

home.  We appreciate those who shop local.   

Lastly if you are volunteering during the week during 

the noon hour please say hi to our Tider Transition 

Program students.  ECO has partnered with the 

Edgerton High School to give additional young adults 

an opportunity to gain career and work schools as 

they transition from High School to post High School 

life. 

 

Alyssa and her husband were blessed with baby Isla 

on September 28.  Congrats!! 

Visit ECO’s Website: 

Edgertonoutreach.org 

For 210 Updates 


